
 
 

 
Being a By-law to require the conveyance of land for park or other public 

recreational purposes, as a condition of the development or redevelopment 
of land in the Township of Guelph/Eramosa  
and to repeal By-laws 40/2002 and 29/2017. 

 
TAKE NOTICE THAT on December 18, 2017 at 7:00 p.m., the Council of the 
Township of Guelph/Eramosa intends to consider a by-law to require the 
conveyance of land for park or other public recreational purposes, as a condition 
of the development or redevelopment of land in the Township of 
Guelph/Eramosa and to repeal By-laws 40/2002 and 29/2017. 

Anyone wishing to be heard regarding these matters should contact the 
Township Clerk or provide written comments before 2:00 p.m. on Monday, 
December 18, 2017.  

The draft By-law may be viewed by contacting the Township Clerk (contact 
information below). 
 
Dated this 12th day of December, 2017. 
 
Meaghen Reid, Clerk 
Township of Guelph/Eramosa 
8348 Wellington Road 124, PO Box 700 
Rockwood, ON  N0B 2K0 
Phone:  (519) 856-9596 ext. 107  Fax: (519) 856-2240 
 
If you require an alternative format for this notice, please contact the Clerk’s 
Office above.  
 

 
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO 

PASS A PARKLAND 
DEDICATION BY-LAW  

 
 

 


